
KATE ANDREWS HIGH SCHOOL 

NEWSLETTER 
 

NO SCHOOL 

There is no school on Wednesday, November 11th for Remembrance Day or 
Friday, November 20th as this is a Division-Wide PD Day.   

 

 
 

  

Kate Andrews Athletic Department is looking to make the gymnasium available for 

student athletes that wish to receive extra training. A survey was sent to students to gauge 

participation and interest last week. All extra-curricular training will be done within pre-

existing class cohorts. This opportunity may allow for individualized training or group 

training, depending on the number of athletes participating in each cohort. Please check 

our social media and KAHS announcements for updates and scheduling information. 

 

Students do not need to sign in and out at the office when they arrive at school or when they leave, however if 

a student is not in class the teacher will mark them Absent, and an automated call will go home to the 

parent/guardian in the evening to let them know that their child was absent.  Parents who use the PowerSchool 

App have the option of enabling Attendance notifications so they can be notified instantly when a student is 

marked absent.   

Students are only excused for an absence when a parent/guardian has excused them by either contacting the 

office or using the School Messenger App or automated phone number (1-844-260-7166) to report student 

absences.  There is a link to the School Messenger app on the main page of the KA website. 

KA’S ANNUAL FOOD DRIVE will take on a different format this 

year, in support of the Coaldale Food Bank.  Students will be 

encouraged to bring food items in every Friday, during the 

month of November.  Students will receive tickets for items they 

bring in, which will be put into a draw for prizes.  More details 

about this be available soon. 
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Many students are already thinking about 

what they are going to do after high 

school.  Colleges and Universities are 

already planning for future years and are 

holding open houses for current Grade 11 

& 12 students.   

Students seeking help with regarding post 

secondary education are encouraged to 

make an appointment with Miss Meurs for 

assistance.   

Miss Meurs has posted a comprehensive list of post-secondary open 

houses, trades opportunities, scholarship information and much more on 

her webpage at https://www.kateandrewshighschool.com/career-and-

academic-counselling2.   

 

Scholarship and Financial Aid Presentations 
 

Tuesday, November 3 or Thursday, November 5 at 7:00pm 
 

Career Transitions, in partnership with the University of Lethbridge and Lethbridge 
College, are pleased to host 2 virtual evenings featuring information about 
scholarships and financial aid at the post-secondary level. There will be a generic 
presentation by Career Transitions, followed by an opportunity for students/parents 
to go to breakout rooms with the University of Lethbridge and Lethbridge College to 
ask specific questions. Staff will be available until 8:30 to answer questions. This 
presentation is being offered twice, however each night will feature the same 
presentation - there is no need to attend both evenings. 
 

Interested students/parents need to pre-register for the event:  The link can be found on the 
Career & Academic Counselling Page at KateAndrewsHighSchool.com or clicking here: 

Scholarship and Financial Aid Presentation Registration Link 
 

Thank-you for all of the donations and support of 

our Terry Fox Run, which took place on 

September 25th.  KA managed to raise $1050 

which was donated to the Terry Fox Foundation 

in support of Cancer research.  GO PRIDE! 

https://www.kateandrewshighschool.com/career-and-academic-counselling2
https://www.kateandrewshighschool.com/career-and-academic-counselling2
https://u14745508.ct.sendgrid.net/ls/click?upn=7omoEkKB0ln27uMvoRZYZewno3zXhEDH-2FvP9Opv5DXFIN6w7Dvsc2uRf37IZwOUDfjgjhGpfP3zSG5lm7S38wAbiWTc9vnvA5vMmchT9-2FCQANmVDCLFHHD8tmbo0JoGxx5ZZ66H2x2XIOFU9yvTmy9G0Ol-2BgdU0GQUYE-2BknqAE-2BXzF4OeiuBHeWQHPUtPqk1W6Xc_g6u1TVZWwsTYURW6WASBh-2B7kFpkaG9g2fGbqJ90nQ0jFUS7huZWyC44BawLzMHM2QqNmORsTn72hJsBg5YDDVQyJ8t-2BZ9avWFR40WtwXP0dEbkkrNwANp49Y77M6u2Uqf-2FlB9oDMM6LEVMEDpA4R8P-2Fpbg2VsWQXCguaIxlmz-2FAOYEu-2F8mG9-2BEAL5EPbrDEv0NLJVhwcZRcafpPhB0ZFn0JnqxPF23X7-2FgixUhlo6muEZNcd3p-2FXdZgFCLvDSD-2FyixNyBbIa1AxxZQh67gUe6PoO2vyQBchw-2FV-2FZvxq0-2FERzT-2BcmI0543xKGTZk1I-2B1ZWolurVBpcaA0XnGcLzMeQw-3D-3D
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Now that we are LIVE with the PowerSchool Parent Portal, we will not be sending out hard copy report cards or progress 

reports.  If parents require a hard copy report card at the end of each Semester (January and June), they may contact the 

school office to make arrangements to come in and pick it up.   

If you require assistance to set up your account, please contact our office by phone at 403-345-3383 or email to 

darby.bell@pallisersd.ab.ca or Kristy.darby@pallisersd.ab.ca.   

 

 

Alberta Milk and ASAA created the Pass Off Challenge for high school students in 
Alberta to win a $5000 CASH Prize for their school  
athletics program.  We had a number of students  
working on this little project!  View their submission at:   
 
 

https://www.instagram.com/p/CG-Ka09h7Et/?utm_source=ig_web_button_share_sheet 
.   

mailto:darby.bell@pallisersd.ab.ca
mailto:Kristy.darby@pallisersd.ab.ca
https://www.instagram.com/p/CG-Ka09h7Et/?utm_source=ig_web_button_share_sheet
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Students in Grade 10A Art are 

working on sculptures which 

will be part of the display at 

Coaldale’s 2
nd

 Annual Winter 

Lights Festival.  The festival 

will kick off on November 

21
st
 and run until January 9

th
.  

These are a few pictures of 

works in progress. 
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Many parents and students still have 

questions about how to deal with 

symptoms and what to do when they 

receive positive Covid-19 results for 

their children, themselves, or others 

they have been in contact with. 

We encourage everyone to follow the 

information and guidelines provided 

by Alberta Health Services. 

If you have questions please call 811 

or visit AlbertaHealthServices.ca 

AHS Information Resources for 

Parents & Students 

This information is current as of Friday, 

October 30th.  Please follow the most 

current AHS Guidelines. 

https://www.albertahealthservices.ca/topics/Page17212.aspx
https://www.albertahealthservices.ca/topics/Page17212.aspx
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